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New website alert! A message from  

Emotion Coaching 

UK 

A big thank you for your 

attendance at our recent 

events 

A very happy festive 

season to you all! 

In This Edition….  

New Website Launch 

 

 

 

 

Emotion Coaching UK is coming to Early Years 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to be one of the Stronger Practice Hubs who have been selected to work with 

Emotion Coaching UK in 2024.  To find out more visit https://www.emotioncoachinguk.com/ey-

eef-project#get-involved or see the flyer attached to this email 

 

We’ve Loved Seeing You All 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During November and December we have been very busy at the Thames Valley Stronger 

Practice Hub: we have run open event at our 5 partner settings; an introductory event in 

Southampton, another in Oxford; and attended a number of networking events to meet you all!  

We just wanted to say a huge Thank you to all of you who have come along to see what we can 

offer, we look forward to seeing more of you in 2024! 

 

Seasons Greetings! 

 

Whether you are celebrating Christmas, Hanukkah, The Winter Solstice, New Year or just 

spending time with family and friends, Thames Valley Stronger Practice hub would like to send 

you Seasons Greetings!  We look forward to seeing you all in 2024!  

A new website has launched to support regional networks of early years practitioners in 

England to share knowledge, effective practice and evidence-based approaches.  

The Early Years Stronger Practice Hubs programme is part of the Department for 

Education (DfE)’s £180m Early Years Covid 19 Recovery Package and is delivered on 

behalf of the DfE by the National Childrens Bureau (NCB).  The 18 Hubs (two in each of 

the government officer regions in England) provide advice, share good practice and offer 

evidence-based professional development for early years practitioners.  

The new site will allow early years practitioners to find their local Hub from a drop-down 

list or by navigating a clickable map of England and access the latest information from 

that Hub on upcoming events, programmes and resources.  

The site will also feature information about the programme itself as well as access to 

other related DfE programmes and the Early Years Evidence Store created by the DfE’s 

evidence partner on this project, the Education Endowment Foundation. 

Follow the link to visit the site www.strongerpracticehubs.org,uk cation Endowment 
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